## **Consent Information Email**

From: noreply@mail.riviam.io

To: emmasmith90@yahoo.com

Date: Wednesday, 13 September 2023 at 15:55 BST



about:blank 1/3

## Thank you for your response

Hello Emma.

We have successfully received your consent response for a child with the initials "JM" not to receive the Flu vaccination at St Stephen's CofE Rsa Academy.

It is your responsibility to let Vaccination UK know of any changes in your child's health, medication or if they have received a vaccination from an alternative provider since the consent form has been completed as the vaccination will be given based on this consent.

Reference code: VUKMID\_F\_Wed\_Sep\_13\_2023\_14331

We are now processing your form and will be in touch if we have any questions.

While you are here...

We would be grateful if you could take a couple of minutes to give some feedback on our consent process and VUK's school immunisation service. To complete our short survey, please click on this link:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/fluseason2022

We really appreciate your response, every one of them helps inform and improve our service.

If you would like to make any enquiries about your consent response, please call **Vaccination UK** on **01527 390030** or email us using <u>Worcestershire@v-uk.co.uk</u>.

Service provided by Vaccination UK

Powered by: RIVIAM Digital Care

Thank you for your response Hello Emma,

We have successfully received your consent response for a child with the initials "JM" not to receive the Flu vaccination at St Stephen's CofE Rsa Academy.

It is your responsibility to let Vaccination UK know of any changes in your child's health, medication or if they have received a vaccination from an alternative provider since the consent form has been completed as the vaccination will be given based on this consent.

Reference code: VUKMID\_F\_Wed\_Sep\_13\_2023\_14331

We are now processing your form and will be in touch if we have any questions.

about:blank 2/3

While you are here...

We would be grateful if you could take a couple of minutes to give some feedback on our consent process and VUK's school immunisation service. To complete our short survey, please click on this link:

## https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/fluseason2022

We really appreciate your response, every one of them helps inform and improve our service.

If you would like to make any enquiries about your consent response, please call Vaccination UK on 01527 390030 or email us using <a href="https://www.woc.uk.co.uk">Worcestershire@v-uk.co.uk</a>.

Service provided by Vaccination UK Powered by: RIVIAM Digital Care

about:blank 3/3